Hon Kris Faafoi

Minister of Justice
Minister for Broadcasting and Media
Minister of Immigration

11 JUN 2021

Jem Traylen
fyi-request-15395-2c03e812@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Jem
Official Information Act request: Review of the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 7 May 2021 to the Ministry of Justice, requesting, under the
Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA), information relating to the review of the Official
Information Act 1982. Specifically, you requested:

Please provide a list of all papers written since 18 April 2019 on the Official
Information Act including, in particular, your work on whether to conduct a review of
the Act. This includes papers written for ministers as well as those written for an
internal audience or other government officials

On 18 May 2021, the part of your request relating to, ‘papers written to ministers’ was
partially transferred to me for response as this falls within my responsibilities as the Minister
of Justice.

In response to your request, appended to this letter, | have attached a table outlining the
documents relevant to your request.

Should you be interested in accessing the full advice in the September 2019 Briefing and
attachment, this can be found here:
www.justice.govt.nz/assets/Documents/Publications/Proactive-release-OlA-review.pdf.

If you are not satisfied with my response to your request, you have the right to complain to

the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted by
email at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

Minister of Justice

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand
+64 48178720 | kfaafoi@ministers.govt.nz | beehive.govt.nz



Date Sent

Type of
document

Subject

27/09/2019 Briefing and Official Information Act 1982 - report back on
attachment targeted engagement and next steps

28/04/2020 Aide memoire | Epidemic Immediate Modification Orders and
discussion about Official Information Act

16/07/2020 Talking points | Interview with Newshub on the Official Information
Act 1982

19/03/2021 Note Summary of information released as part of an OIA
request for official advice on a review of the OIA

25/03/2021 Note Background on a potential review of the Official

Information Act 1982

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand
+644 8178720 | kfaafoi@ministers.govtnz | beehive.govt.nz




